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TIME: 7:45 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JANUARY 25, 1982 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor J. V. Stone 
Deputy-Mayor Nora Lake 
Councilmembers Shirley Heintz 

Charles Taylor 
Jeffrey Siler 
Russell Sweetman 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Joseph Minner 

Council discussed renaming some park land in Centerville in memory of 
deceased Council Member Leonard Stubbs. Council concurred to proceed with 
legislation to actuate this at the appropriate time, perhaps on his birthday. 

Mr. Kenning advised that the Court of Appeals has dismissed the 
Bethany Lutheran Annexation Case, thus necessary action can proceed at the 
next Council Meeting . 

Mr. Kenning advised that the State of Ohio, Elections Conmission 
has reviewed Centerville's case and has found that Centerville violated 
the Elections law without willful intent. 

Mr. Robert Petrokas, representing the Miami Valley Combined General 
Health District, was present to review for Council their proposed Contract for 
Centerville for 1982. He reviewed Contract prices from 1977 through 1982 and 
outlined services rendered in the City of Centerville. Discussion followed 
relative to the formation of the Board of Health and the fact that Centerville 
wants representation on this Board. Council will further discuss the 
proposed Contract for Centerville for the year 1982 at a future Council Work 
Session Meeting. 

Mr. Alan Schwab, City Planner, reviewed for Council a proposed 
new telephone system for the Centerville Municipal Building. Council concurred 
that this proposal should be reviewed by the Community Fiscal Analysis 
Corranittee for study and review. 

/ / ' 


